
 

 

Energy Kidz Wraparound Care Club - New Academic Year 2020-21  

On behalf of Energy Kidz, we hope that all families are keeping well and staying safe at this 

time. We are hopeful that as of September the uncertain climate regarding COVID-19 will be 

behind us. However, as a reputable provider, Energy Kidz are leading best practice for operating 

with refined measures through the COVID-19 pandemic and have provided a Safe Practice 

Guidance to reassure the safety of families, staff and schools. You can read the full guide here. 

As we look forward to brighter times ahead, we are delighted to confirm that club sessions for 

the Wraparound Care Club at your school are now available to book for the new academic 

year 2020-21. Parents can secure September bookings via their online accounts at 

https://bookings.energy-kidz.co.uk/Identity/Account/Login. 

To view the latest update with regards to your clubs September operations please visit: 

https://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/. Here you can select your 

county and find your venue to access your school page. 

New Parents 

Energy Kidz would like to extend a warm welcome to all new families and are excited to 

invite you to join us at our fun packed wraparound care facility at your school for the new 

year ahead. 

Energy Kidz Ofsted registered clubs offer fun and affordable childcare delivered in a safe 

and supervised environment. Our qualified staff are DBS checked to an enhanced level, first 

aid qualified and are experienced in and passionate about the activities we offer.  

We pride ourselves in delivering a fun and happy place for children to take part in activities, 

arts and crafts, sports, or just chill out and enjoy the variety of toys and games available. All 

our clubs follow the playwork principles and offer lots of free play and free choice activities. 

A healthy snack is provided at all our clubs.  

For further details including timings and pricing please visit your individual school page at: 

https://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/. Here you can select your 

county and find your venue to access your school page.  

In order to book you will need to create an online account where you will need to give a few 

details about yourself and enter a password that you wish to use for your online account. 

Once you have submitted this you will receive an email which will enable to now register 

your child/ren’s details and make a booking. The system is very flexible and (subject to 

availability) you can book for individual sessions or for the whole of the School Year.  To 

create an account and book now please visit: https://bookings.energy-

kidz.co.uk/Identity/Account/Login 

If you require any assistance with your booking please contact our support team via email at 

info@energy-kidz.co.uk. 
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